Call to Order: The May 09, 2016 meeting of the Sterling Recreation Authority was called to order at
7:15pm by Judy Gooslin. Members in attendance were Lou Vergato, Dan Currier, and Tammy Etheridge.
Members absent were Anthony Tran.

Audience of Citizens: None

Approval of Minutes: A motion was made by Tammy to approve the February 08, 2016 minutes with
the correction of fees to single child 200.00, two children 275.00, and a family of three or more 325.00.
Seconded by Dan and the motion was carried,

Unfinished Business: Budget Review

Recreation Facilities: A, Landscaping: Makenzie is now working 10 hours a week doing landscaping
and other odd jobs that need to be done.

B. Soccer: Killingly has been using the fieids for practice and games
C. Picnic Tabies: Two tables to be secured on the north side of the shade shelter.

D. Gym Floors: Still slippery even after using the degreaser. Dan and Lou agree
that they need to be scrubbed.

Recreation Programs: A. Bowling Program: Bowling is going well and the tournament is scheduled for
June 9™

B. Summer Rec: The new Coordinator Matt Evans is getting program details
together for this summer program.

New Business: Lou made a motion to table discussion of new board members until next meeting.
Seconded by Dan and the motion was carried.

Adjournment: A motion was made by Dan to adjourn at 8:20pm. Seconded by Dan and the motion was
carried.




